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January 13, 2012

Delivered by RESS and Email

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, Ste. 2701
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Reply Written Submissions of Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited
(“THESL”) pursuant to Procedural Order No. 7 in EB-2011-0120

In accordance with Procedural Order No. 7 in the above noted matter, please find attached
THESL’s Reply Written Submissions.

Yours very truly,
BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP

Original signed by J. Mark Rodger

J. Mark Rodger
JMR/jv

Encl.

Copy To: Amanda Klein and Colin McLorg, THESL
Helen Newland and Michael Schafler, CANDAS
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